
Help the HTCS PTO Reach its Fundraising Goal
while Completing your Holiday Shopping!

Hello HTCS Families,
The HTCS PTO is introducing a new fundraiser from See's Candies for

families who want to buy some of their favorite candies for Christmas
while helping our PTO. This fundraiser will run from today until
December 6th.

A QR code and website can be found below that will take you directly to
the See's Candies Store. A portion of the proceeds will go directly back to
the HTCS PTO.
https://www.yumraising.com/secure/holytcs_htcs_pto_holiday_season_29/Brabko7620/candy

Thank you for your continued
Support!

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/holytcs_htcs_pto_holiday_season_29/Brabko7620/candy

